Welcome Note
​Good Afternoon everyone!!!
Hope you all are safe and healthy...
On behalf of the IMC Ladies’ Wing - I would like to extend a warm welcome to our members and guests for this event. 
A warm welcome to our guest speakers Ms. Meenakshi Arvind and Ms. Priya Rajpal.
Travel is more than seeing the sights; it is a change that goes on deep and permanent in the ideas of living. In the age of Instagram, lifestyle travellers and digital nomads, it’s hard-pressed to not find wanderlust inspiration. 
The entire process of choosing a destination, selecting a mode of commute, picking a hotel and preparing itineraries, etc., excite many people. But, planning a road trip is a completely different experience. A lot of planning and groundwork has to be done before heading out. 
Today our guest speaker will share their Epic Road Trip, their challenging journey of exploring the world by overlanding.
Before we begin, on behalf of the IMC Ladies' Wing, I would like to present to you both an E-Certificate from Grow Trees consisting of a thicket of 5 trees each planted in your honour as a token of our appreciation and gratitude.
Also, here's presenting the News Makers Committee for the year 2020-21.
Now, may I request Varsha Sheth- Chairperson of the Committee to take the event forward.
Thank you. 

 Vote of Thanks 

Most people prefer air and sea travel while crossing international borders, Road Trip is the lifetime experience, the best way to enjoy the landscape and the astounding vistas while travelling.  

On behalf of the IMC Ladies Wing, I take great pleasure in extending the vote of thanks to our guest speakers – Ms. Meenakshi Arvind and Ms. Priya Rajpal for the extremely exciting session.

Thank you for sharing you’re most unforgettable and adventurous experiences that you have lived during this Epic Road Trip from Coimbatore to London covering 24 countries. I am sure after listing to this exciting session you all are super excited to experience a road trip.

A big thank you to the members of the News Makers Committee for conceptualising the event.
 
My sincere gratitude to our members and guests for attending the event.
 
I would like to inform you all about our next event - ______________________________ scheduled on Wednesday, 17th February, 2021 at 4:30 pm on Zoom.
 
We hope to see you all for the event. 
 
Thank You.

